Miller, Amber - Maxur's Qffice Communications Director

From: Melanie Asmar <masmar@chalkheat.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 12:55 FM

To: Espinoza, Jenna K - Mayor's Office

Cc: : Miller, Amber - Mayar's Office Communications Director

Subject: Re: Fw: Denver and DPS Respend to Student Art Displayed at Public Building

‘Thanks! And please Jet me know when the meeting is rescheduled.

On Wed, Mar 23, 2016 at 9:20 AM, Cspinoza, Jenna K - Mayor's Office <Jenna spinoza/gdenvergov.org™
wrote.

You got it

—
it DENVER

R T T
Jenpn Expinoza | Deputy Commonications Birector
Office of Mavor Michael 3. Tancock | Clty and County of Trenver

F20.865,9082 Phoe | 303,.287.7123 Cell
J e-mm,Espi'n0;ﬁj:E'Q"Ji.’)e:a:-'el'>a<~»',{n|-g

Foblow Meyor Hancgrk:

From: Melanie Asmar [mailto:mesmar@challchent.arg]

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 9:07 AM

To: Espinoza, Jenna K - Maynr's Office <lenna.Fspinoza @denvergov.ore>

Cc: Miller, Amber - Mayor's Office Cammunications Director <Amber.Miller @denvergov.org>
Subject: Re: FW: Denver and DPS Respond to Student Art Displayed at Public Building

Also, could you add me to your media distribution list? Thanks!

On Wed, Mar 23, 2016 at 9:00 AM, Melanic Asmar <masmarchulkbeal,org™ wrole:

Thank you, Jenna! Hope you stay warm loday!



On Wed, Mar 23, 2016 at 8:59 AM, Espinoza, Jenna K - Mayor's Office <Jgnna.Espinozaidenvergoy.org>
wrote:

Hi Melagic,

The release is below and 1 sent out a note this moerning infurmiog evervone that duc 1o the weather, the
mcermyg with the Mayor ard student has been postponed.

Please let me know if you have any guestions,

PENVER

o TN T O

Jenua Tapinoza | Depuly Communications Directer

OMfice of Mayor Michsel B, Hanceook | Cily and County of Denver

Tenna BEsninoradaDenvergoy.org

Tollow Mayor i Tancozh,

2 e

From Eépinoza, jeima K“--May-ufs Office
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 8:35 AM
Subject: Denver and TIPS Respond to Student Art Displayed at Public Building

Gond Morning,

Tie 1o inclement weather, the Mavor™s meeting with the 3PS student has beein postponed. A tollow-up
errail will be seni out once a new date and time have been detennined,

‘Thank yvou.
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DBENVER

TE aatak rEE AATY

dennn Espinoza | Bepuiy Communications Directar

OiTice of Mayor Michael B, Hancock | Cliy and Coonty of Doaver

Jenna LspineraidDenyeroy Or

Fuliow Mayor Hancack:

From: Espmoza,]enna K- Mayéf’s Office
Sent; Tuesday, March 22, 2016 9:15 PM

Subjeet: Denver and DPS Respond to Student Art Displayed at Public Building

MEDIA ADVISORY

For Immediate Release

Tuesday, March 22, 2016

City and County of Denvycr
Mayor Michacl B. Haneock

lenna Espinoza, Jemna.bspinozadi DenverG oy of

C:303-387-7143

Nancy Mitchell, Nancy_Milcheli@idpsk’ 2. ovg

C: 3034784573
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Denver and DPS Respond to Student Art Displayed at

Public Building

DENVER — The Cily and County of Denver and Denver Public Schools have received concerns from
the community reparding public art work by Denver students displayed in a city building,

Through Denver Public Schools’ outreach, it was determined that the student crealed the work as part of
a school project, in which students were asked to select a master work of art, rescarch it and re-
confextualize it 1o reflect how the student sees the issue in contemmporary times. The student chose
Gova's The Third of May 1808 and later saw a similar statement in A Tale of Two Hoodies, created by
Michael D’ Antuono in 2014, After learning of the negative impact of her work, the student has asked
that it be taken down.

Mayor Michael B. Hancock and Acting Superintendent Susana Cordova releascd the followng
statement:

“Denver and DPS are sensitive to all concerns in this situation. We absolutely valuc the voices of our
young artists, which is why we display their work cvery year. We also greatly respect the impact this art |
has had on our officers who serve and protect Denver and others in the community. But there is an
opportunity here, too, to listen and learn from each other and o encourage our students to engagc in
difficull conversations. That is exactly the intention of DPS and the city as we continue to address the
community's concerns.”

"I'm greatly concerned about how this painting poerlrays the police. 1 look forward to having a
conversation with the student and her parents,™ said Denver Chief of Police Robert White.

Tomorrow, the student and her mother will meet with Mayor Michael Ilancock, Chief of Police Robert
White and Acting Superintendent Susana Cordova at her school, Kunsmiller Creative Arts Academy.
This private meeting will be followed by a briel media availability at 11 a.m.
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Nrelamie Asoar
Baporkr
Chadliboat Onlerado

oftee (303) 446-4913

cell (603) 491-4545

Melanie Asmar
Rceporter
Chalkbeal Colorado

office (303} 446-4933

cell {603) 4491 -4345




Melanie Asmar
Reporter

Chalkbeat Colorado
office (303) 446-4933
cell (603) 491-4345



Miller, Amber - Mazor's Office Communications Director

From: Miller, Amber - Mayor's Office Communications Director
Sent: Fricay, March 25, 2016 9:55 AM

To: Jesse Paul; Espinoza, Jenna K - Mayor's Office

Subject: Re: Meeting with student who created controversial painting

Looping in Jenna, again, who can help,

Amber Miller, Communications Director
Office of Mavor Michael B. Hancock

On Mar 25, 2016, at 9:46 AM, Jesse Paul gpaul@denverpost.eons wrote:
Can you send a copy to me? For some reason we are not finding it.
Thanks!
On Fri, Mar 25, 2016 at 9:33 AM, Miller, Amber - Mayor's Cifice Communicalions Director

<Amber Millet@denvergov.ore> wrote:
| We sent your newstoom the details already... The Superintendent, Police Chief and Mayor will

. make themselves avail to media after the meeting at the school. It's at Kunsmiller around 11a.
Meeting is at 1030,

Amber Miller, Communications Director
Office of Mayor Michael B. Hancock

On Mar 25, 2016, at 9:30 AM, Jesse Paul <jpaulwdenverpost.com> wrote:

Amber,
[ left you a voicemail with this request.

Hoping you can chat about this meeting with the Mayor and police chief? Is it on
for today”? Will the mayor be open to speaking about the meeting afierward?

Thanks,

Jesse Paul

Reporter, The Denver Post
Deslc 303-954-1733

Cell: 302-528-7118
@JesseAPaul




Jesse Paul

Reporter, The Denver Post
Desk: 303-854-1733

Cell; 302-528-7118
@.JesseAPaul



Miller, Amber - Mayor's Office Communications Director

N . - |
From: Mitchell, Mancy <NANCY MITCHELL@&dpsklZ.org>
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2016 1:40 PM
To: Espinoza, Jenna K - Mayor's Office; Garcia, Melissa K
Ce: Miller, Aamber - Mayor's Office Communications Director
Subject: RE: Media Question

Hi Melissa and thanks Jennal Please see information on the process below. Please ket me know if you have additionad
guesiians.

Abaoaut the Pracess for the Citywide Art Exhikition:

» Each vear, following the citywide art exhibitions, city and school district staff debrief these signature celebrations.
This year, part of our discussion will be focused on the selection process for pieces that are displayed in public
buildings across the city. DPS and the City have partnered on these celebrations singe 2009 and laok forward to
continued celebrations of student artistic expression in the years to come.

= More information about the process:

o DPS has partnered with Denver Arts and Venues on the citywide arts exhibitions since 2009, Arts and
Venues secures space for DPS to display student artwork. This particular exhibit contalning 40 pleces of
art went on display March 14. )

o DPS handles all aspects of the exhibit, from the submissions process to the approvel of selected works to
the physical hanging and removal of the exhibit pieces. At the high scheol level, a bwo-member jury of
community arts representatives assists in the selection process. City officials do not review the pieces at
any time prior to exhibit.

‘o Depictions of weapons are generally prohibited. In this instance, since this was the only plece of art
submitted by this teacher, and since the piece was relevant to current events and important topics for
students and our seciety, DPS approved Incluslon of this piece.

Nancy Mitchell

Chief Communications Officer

Denver Public Schaols

Work: 720-423-2512

Cell: 303-478-4573

www.opskl2 org

Sreddends Fist . Infegrity | Fouity | Coligbaration | sccountabiiy . Fun
From: Espinoza, Jenna K - Mayar's Office [mailto:lenna.Espinoza@tenvergov.org]
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2016 1:01 FM

To: Garcia, Melissa K; Mitchell, Nancy

Cc: Miller, Amber - Mayor's Office Communications Director

Subjact: RE: Media Question

Hi Melissa,

The exhibit was that of DPS, | think Nancy {copied here} can help with this gquestion. Let me know if vou need further
information.

> DIENVER

THE SHHSE g TATY



Jenna Espinoza | Dreputy Communicstions Srogtor

Oifice of Mayor Michact B. Haneock | Cily and Coualy of Denver
TF20LE65.3082 Phone | 3U3.887. 7123 el

Jenaa. Bapinozaif Denvorgov. ore,

Hiak Y

From: Garcia, Melissa K [mailtoankearcia@cbs.com]

Sant: Friday, March 25, 2016 12:53 PM

To: Espinoza, Jenna K - Mayor's Office <lenna.Espinpza@denvergov.org>; Miller, Amber - Mayor's Office
Communications Director <Amber.Miller@denvergov.omgs>

Subject: Media Question

Hello Amber and Jlenna,
I have z follow-up guestion from today's press conference.
who was respansible for choosing to display that piece of artwork? s all artwork displayed without prejudice?

Thanks for your halp.

Muodisss Garcla
HOMNC-TY DENVER
Pmws Ratwiisr

300 B30 B4




Miller, Amber - Mayor's Office Communications Director

_
From: Espinoza, Jenna K - Mayar's Office
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 8:35 AM

Subject: Denver and DPS Respond to Student Art Displayed at Public Building

Good Morring,

B (0 inclement weathar, the Mayor's meeting with the DPS student has heen postponed . A fellow-un emaib will be
sent out once a new date 2nd time have been determinad. :

Thank vou.

DENYESR

T AN bHEE AT

Jenoa Espinoga | Depity Communications Bireetor

(Hiice of Mavor Michael B, Hunceek | Ciry and Counry of enver
P20865 0082 Phome | 3035877123 Cell
TeanaEspinezagillenveraoy.org

~ollow Wayer Hancock:

From: Espinoza, Jenna K - Mayor's Dffice
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 9:15 PM
Subject: Denver and DPS Respond to Student Art Displayed at Public Building

MEDIA ADVISORY
For Inmediate Release

Tuesday, March 22, 2016

Clty and County of Denver

Mayor Michael B. Hancock

Jerma Espinaza, jennaBpinoea@ DenvearGov. org
C: 303-587-7123

Mancy Mitchell, 8ancy Mitcheli@idpsk 12,062

C: 303-478-4573

Denver and DPS Respond to Student Art Displayed at
Public Building

DENVER — The City and County of Denver and Denver Public Schools have received concerns from the
community ragarding public art work by Denver students displayed in a city building.



Through Denver Public Schaols’ outreach, it was determined that the student created the work as part of a
school project, in which students were asked to select a master work of art, research it and re-contextualize it to
reflect how the student sees the issue in contemporary times, The student chose Goya's The Third of May 1808
and later saw a similar statement in A Tale of Two Hoodies, created by Michael D'Antuong in 2014. After
learning of the negative impact of her work, the student has asked that it be taken down.

Mayor Michael B. Hancock and Acting Superintendent Susana Cordova released the following statement:
“Denver and DPS are sensitive 1o all concerns in this situation. We absolutely value the voices of our young
artists, which is why we display their work every year. We also greatly respect the impact this art has had on our
officers who serve and protect Denver and others in the community. But there is an opportunity here, too, to
listen and learn from each ather and to encourage our students to engage in difficult conversations. That is
exactly the intention of DPS and the city as we continue ta address the community's concerns.”

"I'm greatly concerned about how this painting portrays the police. | look forward to having a conversation with
the student and her parents,” said Denver Chief of Palice Robert White.

Tomarrow, the student and her mother will mest with Mayar Michael Hanceck, Chief of Police Roberi White
and Acting Superintendent Susana Cordova at her school, Kunsmiller Creative Arts Academy. This private

meeting will be follawed by a brief media availability.at 11 a.m.

iR



Miller, Amber - Mazor's Office Communications Director

_ M
From: Espinoza, Jenna K - Mayor's Office
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 3:38 PM
Cce: nancy_mitchell@dpskl2.org
Subject: MEETING RESCHEDULED: Denver and DPS Respond to Student Art Displayed at Public
Building
Good Afternoon,

The meeting between Mayor Michae! Hancock, Chief of Pollce Robert White and Acting Superintendent Susana Cordova
has been rescheduled for Friday, March 25™ at 10:30am, The private meeting will be held at Kunsmiller Creative Arts
Academy and will be followed by a brief media availability at 11 a.m. While the Mayor, Police Chief and Acting
Superintendent will be available for media inguiries, the student has requested to not be interviewed.

Please lat me know if you have any questions.

DEMYER

@ FE I SWSLY HBGSs AT

Jenns Espiioza | Deputy Communications Pirecior

Office of Meyor Michoel B. Hancock § ity and County of Denver
TI.865.9082 Phone 3035877123 Cell

Jenma Fapinezal@iidenvereov.ong

From: Esbinoza, Jenna K - Mayor's Office
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 5:15 PM
Subject: Denver and DPS Respond to Student Art Displayed at Public Building

MEDIA ADVISORY
For Immediate Release

Tuesday, March 22, 2016

City and County of Denver

Mayor Michael B. Hancock

lenna Espinoza, Janns. Bspinaradd Depyverboy ar
C: 303-587-7123

Nancy Mitchell, Mongy Michell@dnskiz org

C: 303-473-4573

Denver and DPS Respond to Student Art Displayed at



Public Building

DENVER — The City and County of Denver and Denver Public Schaols have received concerns from the
community regarding public art work by Denver students displayed in a city building.

Through Denver Public Schools’ outreach, it was determined that the student created the work as part of a
school project, in which students were asked to select a master work of art, research it and re-contextualize it to
reflect how the student seas the issue in contemporary times, The student chose Goya's The Third of May 1808
and later saw a similar statement in A Tafe of Two Hoodies, created by Michagl ¥ Antuono in 2014. After
learning of the negative impact of her work, the student has asked that it be taken down.

Mayor Michael 8. Hancock and Acting Superintendent Susana Cordova released the following statement:
“Denver and DPS are sensitive to all concerns in this situation. We absolutely value the voices of our young
artists, which is why we display their work every year. We also greatly respect the impact this art has had on our
officers who serve and protect Denver and others in the community. But there is an oppartunity here, too, to
listen and learn from each other and to encourage our students to engage In difficult conversations. That is
exactly the intention of OPS and the city as we continue to address the community's concerns.”

"I'm greatly concerned ahout how this painting portrays the police. | look forward te having a conversation with
the student and her parents,” said Denver Chief of Police Robert White,

Tomarraw, the student ang her mother will mest with Mayor Michael Hancock, Chief of Police Robert White
and Acting Superintendent Susana Cardova at her schoel, Kunsmiller Creative Arts Academy. This private
meeting will be followed by a brief media availability at 11 a.m.

i



Miller, Amber - Maxor's Office Communications Director

From: Espinoza, Jehna K - Mayor's Office
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 9:15 PM
Subject: Denvar and DPS Respond to Student Art Displayed at Public Building
MEDIA ADVISORY
For Immediate Release
Tuesday, March 22, 2016
City and County of Denver

Mayor Michael B. Hancock

Jenna Esplnoza, Jg._rma.Espinoza@DerwerGov.ém
C:303-587-7123

Nancy Mitchell, Nancy Mitchell@dnsk 12058

C: 303-478-4573

Denver and DPS Respond to Student Art Displayed at
Public Building

DENVER - The City and County of Denver and Denver Public Schools have received concerns from the
community regarding public art work by Denver students displayed in a city building.

Through Denver Public Schools’ outreach, it was determined that the student created the work as part of a
school project, in which students were asked to select a master work of art, research it and re-contextualize it to
reflect how the student sees the issue in contemporary times. The studant chase Goya's The Third of May 1808
and later saw a similar statement in A Tafe of Two Hoodles, created by Michael D’Antugno in 2014, After
learning of the negative impact of her wark, the student has asked that it be taken down.

Mayor Michaet B. Hancock and Acting Superintendent Susana Cordova released the following statement:
“Denver and DPS are sensitive to all concerns in this situation. We absolutely value the voices of cur young
artists, which is why we display their work every year. We alsp greatly respect the impact this art has had on our
officers who serve and protect Denver and others in the community. But there is an opportunity here, too, to
listen and learn from each other and ta encourage our students to engage in difficult conversations. That is
exactly the intention of DPS and the city as we continue to address the community’s concerns.”

"I'm greatly concerned about how this painting portrays the police. | look forward to having a conversation with
the student and her parents,” said Denver Chief of Police Robert White,

Tomorrow, the student and her mother will meet with Mayor Michael Hancock, Chief of Police Robert White
and Acting Superintendent Susana Cordoya at her school, Kunsmiller Creative Arts Academy. This private
meeting will be followed by a brief media availability at 11 a.m. :

1
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Miller, Amber - Mazor's Office Communications Director

From: Miller, Amber - Mavor's Office Communications Director
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2016 8:41 AM
To: Gomez, Reuben - GPD, Mayor's Office; Smolka, Kevin - DPD; Delmonico, Dan - DPD;

Taylor, Henry - DPD; Campkbell, Joe - DPD; Hill, Cynthia - DPD; Gatling, Malik - DPD;
#MO - Mayoral Appointees
Subject: WEEKLY SUMMARY

THIS WEEK
Tuesday, March 29
Mavyor Hancock will host the weekly Mayor-Council meeting,

Mayor Hancock will receive an update regarding DIA.
Mavyor Hancock will speak at the United Way Worldwide 211 Summit.
Mavyor Hancock will speak at the Calorado Women’s Hall of Fame exhibit opening.

Wednesday, March 30
Mayor Hancock will speak at the Office of Economic Development protégé event.

Mayor Hancock will meet with the Immigrant and Refugee Commission.

Mavyor Hancock wlll receive an update regarding:
®* Finance
s Economic development and major projects

Thursday, March 31 :
Mayor Hancock will honor recent retirees and long serving employees at the monthly PIN/Retirement
ceremony.

Mayor Hancock will speak at Ametlcan Real Estate Society luncheon.
Mayor Hancack will receive an update regarding the NDCC.
Mayor Hancock will take part in his monthly Neighborhood Tour.

Mayeor Hancock will speak at the Boys & Girls Club gala.

Friday, April 1
n/a

Saturday, April 2
Mayor Hancock, staff, and agency and department directors will attend the quarterly Cabinet in the
Community meeting.



Mayor Hancock will attend the Denver Health Gala.

THIS WEEK AT CITY COUNCIL
Week of March 28, 2016 Meeting Schedule and Agendas
o DMayor-Courncii Meeting
»  Business Development Carnmitios
» Safety & Well-being Committee {agenda not yet posted)
o  HNelshborhoods and Planning Commitiee
w  Special Meeting: Nelghbochoods and Planning Commities
» Spedial Meeting: Sidewalk Working Group (no agenda posted)

LAST WEEK

Last week, Denver and Denver Public Schools received concerns from the community regarding public art
work by Denver students displayed in a city building. Denver and DPS are sensitive to all concerns in this
situation. Through Denver Public Schools’ outreach, it was determined that the student created the work as
part of a schoal project, in which students were asked to select a master work of art, research it and re-
contextualize it to reflect how the student sees the issue in contemporary times, After learning of the negative
impact of her work, the student has asked that it be taken down. We absolutely value the voices of our young
artists, which is why we display their work every year. We also greatly respect the impact this art has had on
our officers who serve and protect Denver and others in the community. But there is an opportunity here, too,
to listen and learn from each other and to encourage our students to engage in difficult conversations. That Is
exactly the intention of DPS and the city as we continue to addrass the community's concerns.

That Friday, Mayor Hancock, Pelice Chief Robert White and acting Superintendent Susana Cordova met with
the student at their school to discuss her work. While this was a teachable moment for all of us there is an
opportunity here, too, ta listen and learn from each other and to encourage our students to engage in difficult
conversations. We must continue to celebrate the artistic expression of our young people while also being
mindful of what is on display in our public spaces.



Miller, Amber - Mayor's Office Communications Director

Fromy: Espincza, Jenna K - Mayor's Office
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 6,09 AM
Subject: Clips 32316

DENVER

Student's art in Benver city building causes controversy = INEWS

Student art piece — copina BKER hood — promets Denvernssting — Denver Post

Community members raise concerns about student art project on display at Webb Building in Denver ~ FOX31

KKK artwork in Denver's Wellinglon Webb Municinal Office Buiiding comes under fire —Channel 7

Denver Lo spend 51.2M ta launech National Westam Cemter project — Denver Post

Colorado police ynion blasts Denwer pubiic safety manegers — Denver Post

Cotorado police union callg out Beaver city ieadership in scathing ietter—Channel 7

Erainver homelass relacate along Scuth Platie River after downtown sweep — Denver Post

Heroin overdose antidote offers hope for vuingrable inmates - AP

hielro Denver fenants anong least likely to renew their izase — Danvar Post

Apariment compiex to be buiil near RTD's DiA line — Denver Business Journal

Dervar's historic Basier Howse soid — Denver Post

Landmark Bosler House is 5old 5375 — North Denver Tribune

Aosler House's Mow Qwners 1o Restore Ahused, Meglected Denver Landmark - Westward

Baslar Hoyse salld - Denver Real Estate Watch

Denyver is 3 tap soring break destination? — Denver Business Journal

Benldiviark bringing condos 1o Lowry - Denver Real Estate Watch

lars of oil, spices in bags prompt DA evacusmtions —9NEWS




BlAreo

Best United akport lounge? One's at HA — Denver Business Journal

Delis adding 1ounee gt DIA - BusinessDen

Demver trafic imovoves fust a tad, savs new studv — Denver Businass Journal

OEA. police sweep Denver grea 3s park af long-tenm meth, cocaine teaffoking probe — Denver Post

Nenver and Aurora achievement gaps among nation's widest, index finds — Chalkbest

Ars with Purpose: Calaivzing Civic Erpapement in Deaver - Confluence Denver

few & Next: An iformed Approach Lo Homelessness — Confluence Denver

METRO AREA

Journal

Glendale hiph-rise ta lix is gver the tap — Denver Post Editorial

Vi No new punishments for Aurers construction failsre — Denver Post

COLORADO

CROT nreoping for Blizzard Warning on Wednesday —Channel 7

Appeais court says Colorado sherilfs can't sue governor over gun laws — Denver Post

wiiite House: West faces water troudie with chimate change — Denver Post

Colprado conpressman in Cuba with Dhama hopes for irade ties — 9NEWS

Adarns County ends oli-and-2as permit moratorium — Denver Business Jaurnal

Bid to cap school board campaizn contributions fails; bill reguiring more transparency agdvances — Challcbeat

DEMNVER

ol it Wb LI

Jenna Espincgs | Deputy Commsnications Direcior

Office of Mayor Michaci B. Hancock : City and County of Devey
TALEGS H0EZ Phone | 3035877125 Cell

Jenma, BapmoeadiDecvernoy ot

Fobow Moyor Haneoolk:




Miller, Amber - Mazor‘s Office Communications Director

From: Miller, Amber - Mayor's Cffice Communications Director
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 827 AM

To: Stratt, Mike - Mayor's Cffice; Trewin, Tess - Mayor's Office
Ce: Espinoza, Jenna K - Mayor's Office

Subject: RE: response email to artwork emails

Small edit. Thank you Mike. Tass, can you respond?

From: Strott, Mike - Mayor's Office

Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 12:57 PM

To: Trewin, Tess - Mayor's Office

Cc: Miller, Amber - Mavar's Office Communications Director; Espinoza, lenna K - Mayor's Office
Subject: response email to artwork emails

Thank you for your email regarding the DPS student artwork that was on display in a city building. Denver and DPS are
sensitive to all concerns in this situation. We absolutely value the voices of our young artists, which is why we display
their work every year. We also greatly respect the impact this art has had on our officers who serve and protect Denver
and pthers in the community. After learning of the negative Impact of the work, the student asked that it be taken
down, and the city honored that request.

There,is an opportunity here to listen and learn from each other and to encourage our students to engage in difficult
conversations. That is exactly the intention of DPS and the city as we continue to address the community's concerns.

Michaat Stroff § Deputy Communications Director
Cffice of Mimyor Michaet B, Haneook | Cily and County of Danver
120.885.9031 Phona EEUZ&.W,QUQSICEEE

% OE NVEﬁ mike. sirofifidenvergov.org | 311 Help Cemer

Tl FLEAERAFY  Follow Mayer Hancook:




Miller, Amber - Mazor's Office Communications Director ’ '

From: May, Penny L. - General Services Administratn X
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 5:14 PM

To: ' Miller, Amier - Mayor's Office Communications Director

Subject: FW: This picture is on display in the wabb building

From: Martinez, Scott - City Attorney Office

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 3:26 PM _

To: Stuart, Skye - Mayor's Office <Skye.Stuart@denvergov.arg>; Sinden, Janice - Mayor's Office
<Janice.Sinden@denvergov.org>; Dreyer, Evan F. - Mayor's Office <Evan.Dreyer@denvergov.org>; May, Penny L. -
General Services Administratn <Penny. May@denvergov.arg>

Subject: RE: This picture is on display in the webl building

S
| |
.

------- Onginal message =—-------

From: "Siuart, Skye - Mayor's Office" <Skyve.Stuartiidenvergoy.orp>

Date: 03/22/2016 3:34 PM (GMT-(7:00}

To: "Sinden, Janice - Mayor's Office” <Janice.Sinden@@denvergov.org>, "Dreyer, Evan F. - Mayor's Office”
<tivan.Drever{@idenvergov.org>, "May, Penny .. - General Services Administratn”

<Penmy Mav@denvergoy.org>, "Martinez, Scott - City Attorney Office” <Bcoft Martinezitiidenverpoy org™>

Subject: FW: This picture is on display in the webh building




Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 3:07 PM
To: Stuart, Skye - Mayor's Office <Skve.Stuart@ denvergov.oigs>
Subject: Fwd: This picture is on display in the webb building

Skye, some officers observed this painting at the Webb building today and were very offended by it. You may
know aabout it but T thought I'd give you a heads-up.

Tony
Sent from my iPad
Begin forwarded message:

From: Michael Hesse

Date; March 22, 2016 at 1:01:37 PM MDT

To: Tony Lombard -

Subjeet: Fwd: This picture is on display in the webb building

Sent [rom my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Michael Hesse
Date: March 22, 2016 at 12:47:13 PM MDT

To: Michael Hesse

Subject: This picture is on display in the webb building

We are very concernad about this
Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Nick Rogers
Date: March 22, 2016 at 12:41:12 PM MDT

To: Michael Hesse , Tony Lombard






Miller, Amber - Mayor's Office Communications Director

From: ' Mitcheli, Nancy <NANCY _MITCHELL@dpsk12.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 12:51 PM
To: Espinoza, Jenna K - Mayor's Office; Milier, Amber - Mayor's Office Communications

Directar; Jones, Will; Strott,.Mike - Mayor's Cffice; Jackson, Sonny A. - Police
Department - CSA '
Cc: Lee-Ashley, Will; Albright, Jahn
Subject: RE: Draft statement

10:30 Friday works best for Susana. Please let us know IF that works for Chief White and we'll reach out to the family.

MNancy Mitcheli

Chief Communications Officer
Denver Public Schools

Work: 720-423-2512

Cell & Text: 303-478-4573
www. dpskll.org

Shodents Mt Infegrity . Bouity | Collaborabion | Accountai By L Fun

Check us out on Facebook, Twilfer ond YouTube!

From: Espinoza, Jenna K - Mayor's Office [Jenna.Espinoza@denvergov.org]

Sant: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 12:18 PM

To: Mitchell, Nancy: Mitler, Amber - Mayor's Qffice Communications Director; Jones, Will; Strott, Mike - Mayor's Office;
Jackson, Sonny A. - Police Department - CSA

Ce: Lee-Ashley, Will; albright, John

Subject: RE: Draft statement

i we werg to do Friday, here are the times the Mayor has available:
900 ~ 140:00 Y
10:30 - 1100

1.00—-130mm

| am also lboping in Sonny Jackson to hielp determine the Chief White's availability.

3 WEMVER

- f-fiE BT ST CERT
enpa Espinoza | Beputy Communications IMreetor
ffice of Mayor Michus! B Hancock | Cily anxd County of Denver
7208655082 Phone | 303.587.7123 Cell '
Jenna. LanmoaafiDenversay org
Follaws [Wayar Hancock:

From: Mitchell, Nancy [mailte:NANCY_MITCHELL@dpsk12.org]

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 11:42 AM

To: Espineza, Jenna K - Mayor's Office <Jenna.Espinoza@denvergov.crg>; Miller, Amber - Mayar's Office
Communicatians Director <Amber.Miller@denvergov.org>; lones, Will <WILL_JONES@dpsk12.org>; Strott, Mike -
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Mayor's Office <Mike.Strott@denvergov.org>
Cc: Lee-Ashley, will «WILL_LEE-ASHLEY@dpsk12.0rg>; Albright, John <}OHN_ALBRIGHT @dpsk12.org>
Subject: RE: Draft statement

Hi all - The afternoon slot works better for us. However, I do want to flag that we may not have school tomoiTow, given
the weather, so I am wondering about pushing out until Friday, so we don't ge through this again. Wauld that work for
the mayor? We will not makes a weather call until 6 p.m. tonight, at the eardiest, or by 4 a.m. tomorrow, at the latest.

Nancy Mitchell

Chief Communications Officer
Denver Public Schooils

Work: 720-423-2512

Cell & Text: 303-478-4573
www.dpskl2 org

Stuctonds Tl L inteadly L Pouity L Codaboration . Acoountobiity . Fon

il i

From: Espinoza, Jenna K - Mayor's Office [Jenna.Espinoza@denvergov.org]

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 11:20 AM

To: Mitchell, Nancy; Miller, Amber - Mayor's Office Communications Director; Joanes, Will; Strott, Mike - Mayor's Office
Cc: Lee-Ashley, Will; Albright, John

Subject: RE: Draft statement

Hi Naacy,
Thank you agein for all your help in coordination on Uhis Issue. Here are a few times that work for the Mayor to meet
with the studen: tomorrow. Are you able ta make one of these time skots work on yaur end? [We might not nead the Tull

A% minutes but 'm Just trying to block ocut as much time a5 possible to accownt for media avails, etc,

1G:00am -10:45%am
Thpm - 2:38pm

Plaase let me know at your convenience. Thanks]

i DEMYER

TS B HE LT T

Jerns Espinoza | Depoly Communicutives Direcior

{Hfice of Mayor Michae] B. Hancock | Ciry and County of Denver
720.865.9082 Phone | 3033877123 Celt

Jense PaploozaiDenvergov.org

Fol;&w‘mayﬂr Harnoook:

R

From: Mitchell, Nancy [mailto:NANCY MITCHELL®dpsk12,ang)

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 6:52 AM

To: Espinoza, lenna K - Mayor's Office <jenna.fspinora@denvergor.org>; Miller, Amber - Mayor's Office
Communications Director <Amher. Miller@denverpov.ore>; lones, Will <L JONES@dpsil2.org>; Strott, Mike -
Mayor's Office <hike Strott@denvergov.org>

Cc: Lee-Ashley, Will <WiLL LEE-ASHLEY@dpskiZ org>; Albright, John <JOHN _ALBRIGHT @dpski? o>

Subject: RE: Draft statement




Good morning everyone! Please nate DPS is closed today due to weather. We anticipate we will want to re-schedule the
meeting with the mayor and our Kunsmiller student. If sa, could you please let us know what time and day waould work
for Mayer Hancock? We will then start working on new arrangements. Thanks, Nancy

Nancy Mitchell

Chief Communicotions Officer
Denver Public Schools

Work: 720-423-2512

Cell & Text: 303-478-4573
www.dnskl2 . arg

Shodesen PR L IntedEity L Douity L Collaboration o Accourntabdiby L Fun

(Check us cuf on Facetiook, Twilter ond YouTubead
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From: Espinoza, Jenna K - Mayor's Office [Jenna.Espinoza@denvergov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 7:40 PM

To: Mitchell, Nancy; Miller, Amber - Mayor's Office Communications Director; Jones, Will; Strott, Mike - Mayor's Office
Subject: RE: Draft staternent _

Thanks, Nancy.

Are vou olay with our edits? is it alright to include your contact information along with mine? Would you like tolist a
phone number or just your emai?

MEDIA ADVISORY
For Immediate Release

Tuesday, March 22, 2016

City and County of Denver

Mayor Michael B, Hancock

Jenna Espinoza, fenos, FapinezagbDonverGov. o
C: 303-587-7123

Nuncy Mitchell, Rancy _Mischelb@dpak] 2.00n

Denver and DPS Respond to Student Art Displayed at
Public Building

DENYER — The City and County of Denver and Denver "ublic Schoals have received concerns from
the community regarding public arl work by Denver students displayed in a city building.

Through Denvet Public Schools® autreach, it was determined that the student created the work as part of
a school project, in which students were asked to select a master work of art, research il and re-
contextualize it to refleet how the student sees the issue in contemporary times. The student chose
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Goya's The Third of May 1808 and later saw a similar statement in 4 Tale of Two Hoodies, crealed by
Michael I’ Antuono in 2014. After learning of the negative impact of her work, the student has asked
that it be taken down.

Mayor Michael B. Hancock and Acting Superintendent SBusana Cordova released the following
statement:

“Dienver and DPS are sensitive to all concerns in this situation. We absoluiely value the voices of our
young artists, which is why we display their work every ycar. We also greatly respect the impact this art
has had on our officers who serve and protect Denver and others in the community. But there is an
opportunity here, too, to listen and learn from each othor and to encourage our students to engage in
difficutt conversations. That is exactly the intention of DPS and the city as we continue to address the
community's concerns.”

Tomotrow, the student and her mother will meet with Mayor Michacl Hancock, Chief of Police Robert
White and Acting Superintendent Susana Cordova at her school, Kunsmiller Creative Aris Academy.
This private meeting will be followed by a brief media availability at 11 a.m.

it
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